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Air Wisconsin to Suspend Ground Handling 
 

 

 

 

We have just been notified by Air Wisconsin management that the Company will be 

suspending its ground handling business indefinitely, effective sometime this summer. At 

this time, very little details have been given other than the work will be taken over by 

United Ground Services and Envoy at the respective airlines.  As more details are 

provided, we will keep the membership updated.  The Union will ensure all contractual 

provisions are followed in the upcoming closing of these stations. 
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